
 

 

 

31st January, 2025 

 

 

Ms. Marike Friends 

Director of Sales 

Peter Island Resort & Spa 

British Virgin Islands 

 

Dear Ms. Friends, 

On behalf of the Ministry of Tourism, Culture and Sustainable Development, I would like to 

express our deepest gratitude to Peter Island Resort & Spa for providing the perfect venue to 

host this year’s Tourism Summit. 

The stunning surroundings, world-class facilities, and impeccable hospitality offered by 

Peter Island created an extraordinary atmosphere that greatly enhanced the summit’s 

experience for all attendees. Your team’s professionalism, attention to detail, and 

commitment to excellence ensured that every aspect of the event ran smoothly and 

seamlessly. 

The serene beauty and luxurious ambience of Peter Island served as the ideal backdrop for 

the summit’s discussions, collaborations, and forward-thinking initiatives. Your support not 

only elevated the event but also reminded us of the unique charm and allure that makes the 

British Virgin Islands such an exceptional destination. 

We are truly grateful for your partnership and generosity in accommodating this significant 

event. It was a pleasure to work with you all and we look forward to future opportunities to 

collaborate in showcasing the best of what the BVI has to offer. 

Thank you once again for making the Tourism Summit a memorable and impactful 

experience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Joseph Smith-Abbott 
Permanent Secretary  
Ministry of Tourism, Culture and Sustainable Development 


